
        A new year has begun, and a new newsletter has 
arrived.  In this edition we will show you the calendar of 
events, address the feature cats (both previous and new 
ones),  offer a heart-warming story about a previous cat 
from The Tenth Life, update you about the search for a 
new veterinarian, give the results of the Christmas Wish 
List, relay  a surprising story, offer the 2015 Statistical 
Summary, reiterate the need for spaying and neutering, 
provide the order blank for the annual plant sale and the 
Easter pie sale, tell you about the Easter bake sale, list 
the monthly supply donations, inform you about the past, 
current, and future fund raisers, and deliver some 
reminders. 
 
 
Calendar of Events 
 
     The upcoming events for the new year are as follow: 
 
Easter Pie Orders Due Mar 12th  
Plant Orders Due Mar 19th  
Easter Pie Pick-Up Mar 26th  

Easter Bake Sale Mar 26th  
Three-Dollar Campaign Begins April 1st  
Plant Pick-Up Begins May 3rd   
Yellow Springs Street Fair June 11th  

 
Please mark your calendar for these important dates. 
 
 
Feature Cats 
 
     We are very excited to tell you that all three of the 
cats from the last newsletter have found homes.  Squiggy 
was adopted by a couple who had adopted from The 
Tenth Life many years ago.  Their kitty had passed away, 
and they needed a new cat to love.  Squiggy desperately 
needed a home as an only cat, and is now very happy 
being loved all the time without the influence of other    
 

 
 
 
 

cats.  We are so  happy for  her  and her  new “Mom  and  
Dad.”  The second cat, Terry, was adopted by a single 
lady that we have known for a few years.  He is so 
spoiled and so loved.  He runs the house.  The third cat 
was  Chrissie.  She  is  the  feisty,  three-legged  cat.   We  
have decided to keep her in our health care facility.  She 
has integrated with the other cats and has decided the 
front desk is her lounge area. She is so good at cleaning 
off the desk by stretching and pushing all the paperwork 
onto the floor.  She is such a sweetie. 
 
 

                

 
    Our new feature cats are Miss Kitty and Denise.  Miss 
Kitty is ten years old, long-hair, black, spayed, and 
declawed on the front paws.  She is super loving.  She 
stands on her hind legs and paws your legs to be picked 
up and held. She then gives kisses.   She had a loving 
home, but her “Mom” died of cancer a few months ago 
and Miss Kitty came to live here. She had a tough time 
adjusting to her new life here. Her “Mom” was a dear 
friend of The Tenth Life.  Miss Kitty loves to sit on laps 
and is fine with other cats.  She is a beautiful girl who 
needs to be loved.   
 
     Our second feature cat is Denise.  She is tiger and 
white and also front declawed.  Of course, she is spayed.  
She is about two years old and very friendly.  She can be 
with other cats or could be an only cat.  Denise likes to 
talk to you and tell you about her day.  She is a small cat 
with a big voice.   
 
    They can be seen by appointment.  The adoption fee is 
seventy-five dollars, and they are ready to go to a loving 
home to spend the rest of their lives with love.  
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Heart-Warming Story  
 
      Our heart-warming story for this newsletter is about a 
pair of brothers, named Simon and Shuster.  They were 
adopted years ago as kittens, and were returned in 2015.  
Their owners had decided to move back to North 
Carolina to be closer to their families.  Unfortunately, 
several family members were allergic to cats, and they 
decided  to return the cats to The Tenth Life.  It was very 
disturbing to the cats.  They were terrified of being out of 
their environment.  They had a really tough time 
adjusting to being here and away from their people.  
They were very aggressive because of their fear.  It took 
them about two weeks to adjust.   A single lady who had 
recently moved to Ohio to be near her family, came for a 
cat.  She fell in love with the two boys and decided they 
were hers. They have become her best friends and love to 
sit with her and be loved.   They are happy again, and we 
are  very happy for them to have a new start at a happy 
life.   
 
 
Search for a New Veterinarian 
 
     Since the last newsletter, we thought we had the 
position filled, only to be disappointed.  One potential 
doctor seemed to be the perfect fit with her experience  
and her love of the cats.  However, at the last minute she 
changed her mind and turned down the position.  We will 
never understand why she had a change of heart.  The 
second possibility had the experience, but was in this 
country on a work/study visa.  After working with a 
lawyer who specializes in visas, we decided there would 
be too many potential problems with hiring this 
veterinarian.  We are still searching and have 
advertisements in several veterinary publications.  If 
anyone knows of a doctor who would be interested in our 
vacancy, please give  him or her our contact information.  
We would love to find an experienced, loving 
veterinarian for the cats.   
 
 
Christmas Wish List 
 
     All of the cats’ wishes were fulfilled.  They have three 
new volunteers to help take care of them.  They love the 

extra attention and the additional cleaning of their areas.  
Of course, we can always use more volunteers.  There is 
always so much work to do.  The more volunteers we 
have, the better the cleaning can be done with less work 
for each volunteer.   The work is spread among more 
volunteers.  We thank every volunteer for their devotion 
to the cats and their hard work to keep the cats happy and 
clean.  If you would like to help, please call to get 
started.  If you have only two or three hours a week, you 
can be a tremendous help to the cats.  The cats will 
reward you with purrs, rubs, and lap warming 
 
     During the holiday season, five more cats now have 
sponsors.  They are rejoicing.  It makes them feel very 
special to know that someone else loves them besides the 
volunteers.  For only ten dollars per month, you can 
sponsor one of the cats and make it feel special also.  The 
cat will write you letters to tell you how he or she is 
doing.  When the cat is adopted, you will receive a letter 
telling you the good news and offering you the 
opportunity to sponsor another cat.  Yes, they can use a 
computer.   
 
     Your donations to the general operating fund this year 
totaled forty-six thousand dollars. These funds will be 
used for the day-to-day operations of The Tenth Life. 
This influx of funds will last for several months and will 
help us meet the needs of the cats.  Thank you for your 
donations.  All acknowledgement letters have been sent.  
If you did not receive your letter, please notify us so that 
we may check on the status of your donation.   
 
     The fund for replacement of ceiling lights only 
advanced a small amount this year.  We received about a 
thousand dollars for this need.  We will continue 
accepting donations to this fund, and will add any extra 
funds that come in to this account.  Thanks for your help. 
 
     Donations to the alarm system account were very few.  
We will continue to apply donations to this account until 
we have enough to make the purchase.  We are in the 
process of getting more estimates for the alarm system.  
We feel that this is a very important purchase for the 
safety of the cats.  We will need both break-in and fire 
protection.  We will update you when we have the 
additional estimates.   



Surprising Story 
 
     On December 23rd, we received a call from a lady 
who said that she wanted to make a donation from a 
trust.  A couple of hours later, she arrived and took out 
her checkbook.  She commented that she was going to 
write a check for forty thousand dollars, and there would 
be more later when everything was settled.  She stated 
that the lady who had passed away was an animal lover, 
and she was dispensing her funds as she had wished.   
We were in total shock.  Nothing like this had ever 
happened before.  Early on the morning of Christmas 
Eve, we deposited the check into the account for The 
Tenth Life cats.   We are so grateful for this wonderful 
windfall and intend to invest it for the cats to increase 
their earnings.  Probably some of it will be added to the 
alarm account to accelerate the installation of a system.  
 
 
2015 Statistical Summary 
 
     In the first newsletter of the year, we always supply a 
list of a few of the most significant factors of the past 
year.  2015 was a very busy year and a profitable year for 
the cats.  We will all try even harder this year to be more 
successful.  Thanks to all of the supporters of The Tenth 
Life who make the operation of the facility a possibility 
to give homeless cats a home-like environment and lots 
of love.  
 
Adoptions      309 

Sponsor cats      276 
Volunteers        92 
Aluminum $2,147 
Pennies $1,133 
Donation Cans $2,683 

 
 
The Importance of Spaying/Neutering 
 
     We have talked many times about the need for 
spaying and neutering.  Too often this time of year, 
concerned, caring people will begin feeding a stray 
because of the colder weather.  Of course, feeding is very 

important, but the importance of spaying or neutering is 
overlooked.  The person will feed the cat all winter and 
sometimes even let the cat into their home when the 
weather is super cold. They let the cat back outside when 
the weather warms a little. They do not think about the 
fact that when the weather does warm, the females will 
begin going into heat, and the males will be looking for a 
mate.  Now is the time to break this cycle.  At this time 
of year the females are not going into heat, and it is a 
perfect time to have them spayed to prevent the 
inevitable production of kittens in the spring.  Of course, 
it is also the perfect time to have the males neutered. We 
realize the cost of spaying and neutering is very 
expensive at veterinarian offices, however, this area is 
rich in low-cost spay/neuter programs. Every 
organization has a program to help people be able to 
afford the procedure for their own cat or for strays.  If 
you are not aware of these programs, you can call The 
Tenth Life for more information on the programs in the 
area.  Please be aware that if a cat is going to be released 
back to the outside, a female that has been spayed needs 
to be kept indoors for a week after her surgery, and a 
male needs to stay in for a few days.  They should not be 
back out climbing trees or chasing around when they 
have just had surgery. Just as people need a recovery 
time after surgery so do the cats.   
 
     Another way to help with spaying and neutering is to 
encourage and educate everyone you know to also have 
their cats spayed or neutered.  If they cannot afford the 
surgery through their regular veterinarian, inform them 
of the low-cost programs in their area or tell them they 
can call a local shelter for  information.  If the cost is still 
prohibitive for them and can to help them, please offer 
your assistance so that the cat will not reproduce.    
 
     Please see the information sheet in this newsletter that 
shows how quickly cats reproduce and the result of this 
uncontrolled reproduction over several years. One cat 
can start an epidemic of reproduction that  expands 
exponentially.  The information sheet also depicts the 
advantages of having cats spayed or neutered.  Of course, 
the main advantage is that the over-population of cats 
will be reduced.  We desperately all need to work 
together  to reduce this problem.  Total elimination 
would be the ideal, but unfortunately this will not 



happen.  You need to remember that every cat spayed or 
neutered does contribute to the reduction of this problem. 
Please do everything you can to help cats be spayed or 
neutered.        
 

 
Annual Plant Sale    
 
     Believe it or not, it is time to begin thinking about 
your plant needs for the spring of 2016.  The plants will 
again be provided by Furst Florist and Garden Center.  
They have always supplied the plants for the sale and are 
always the best plants available. Last year we sold 
twenty-six thousand dollars of plants.  They were so 
beautiful, and the cost was competitive with other 
nurseries.  They are not “big box store” plants, but rather 
are the highest quality, healthiest plants you can find.  
Please be sure to plan to buy your plants from The Tenth 
Life and tell everyone you know about the sale.  
Although the last sale was our best, we would love to do 
even better this year.  Please help us by telling your 
friends and relatives about the fantastic plants. We will 
have the same great selection as in past years.  There will 
be annual bedding plants of many varieties, hanging 
baskets, flowering pots, patio pots, perennials, herbs, and  
vegetables.  We will need your order blanks with 
payment by March 19th.  If you cannot meet this date, 
we will, of course, take your order any time. Please do 
not ever feel that it is too late to order. We ask for 
early orders to qualify for the early-order discount 
offered by Furst.  This allows us to keep our prices lower 
to help our customers.  We will always amend our order 
to accommodate your needs and wants.  If you want 
plants that are not listed on the order blank, simply add 
them.  If Furst has the plants, or can get them, we will 
have them for you.   If you prefer, you can call us, we 
will check with Furst on the availability, and get back to 
you with the information.  The plants will be ready for 
pickup beginning at 4:00pm on May 3rd until 7:00pm.  
The hours will be the same for each week night after that.  
The hours on Saturday will be 10:30am–5:00pm and on 
Sunday from 12:30–5:00pm.  Please only come during 
these hours so that we may assist you with your order.  
Many orders may look alike but may not be yours, and 
you could wreak havoc with our order system.   We will 
be expecting your order.           

Easter Pie Sale                              
 

     We will again offer the delicious Mehaffies pies for 
Easter.  The price is the same – nine dollars for the 
regular pies and ten dollars for the special pies.  The 
order blank is included in this newsletter.  We need your 
order blank with payment by March 12th, and the pies 
will be available for pick up on March 26th from 10:30am 
to 5:00pm.  This is the day before Easter.  You can have 
a great variety of pies, without any work, for your 
holiday dinner.  In addition, you will be contributing 
funds to the cats of The Tenth Life.   Please remember to 
send in your order blank by the due date.  
 
 
Easter Bake Sale  
 
      On the same day as the pie pick-up, March 26th,  we 
will have our annual Easter bake sale.  We usually have 
at least twenty varieties of baked goods for your Easter 
entertaining.  As always, you make your selections, and 
then make a donation based on your idea of a fair price.   
You are always very generous with your donations and 
we really appreciate it. The baked goods are always 
delicious, and you will not be tied to the kitchen with 
preparation of baked goods.  This is another example of a 
way that you win twice.  You do not have to spend your 
precious time baking, and you are helping the cats.  See 
you at the bake sale.  The hours are 10:30am-5:00pm.  If 
you would like to bake for the sale, your items can be 
brought to The Tenth Life from 3:00-6:00pm on Friday 
or after 9:30am on Saturday morning.  Thanks for your 
help.   
 
   
Monthly Supply List 
 
     Over the years you have been so generous to donate 
supply items to satisfy our needs and save the funds for 
other purposes for the cats.  We have made the new list 
for your shopping convenience.  Of course, any of these 
items can be donated any month as we use them 
throughout the year.  The items can be brought to The 
Tenth Life during our hours of operation or we can 
arrange to collect them from you.  We truly appreciate 
your support of this requirement. 



January Bleach 
February Sisal* (3/8 inch) 
March Paper Towels 
April Wipes (Clorox or Lysol) 
May Friskies, Iams, Fancy Feast Canned Food 
June Postage Stamps 
July Pine Cleaner 
August Wipes (Clorox or Lysol)  
September Sisal* (3/8 inch) 
October Friskies, Iams, Fancy Feast Canned Food 
November Bleach 
December 2017 Cat Calendars 

 
*Available at Home Depot.  No longer available at 
Lowe’s.    
 
     
Past Fund Raisers 
 
     Since the last newsletter, we have had several fund 
raisers.  The Thanksgiving pie sale was very successful.  
We sold ninety-two pies at a profit for the cats of  two 
hundred and forty-four dollars.  The pies were delicious, 
and all  pies were sold.  We thank everyone who 
purchased pies and Mehaffies for allowing us to 
participate in their fund-raising program. 
 
    The weekend after Thanksgiving was our first bazaar 
and the wreath and Christmas plant sale.  The bazaar was 
well received, and the sales made twelve hundred and 
seventy-eight dollars for the cats.  We had a very nice 
selection of cat-related items, especially our catnip toys.  
The wreath and plant sale made a profit of one thousand 
five hundred and forty-one dollars, and all the wreaths 
and plants sold.  We were very excited with the outcome.  
 
     On December 5th and 6th, Wickline’s Garden Center in 
Xenia had a Christmas Open House and invited several 
exhibitors to participate. The Center was decorated so 
beautifully and made it seem more like Christmas.  This 
is the second year that we have been invited.  We took 
our catnip toys, cards, etc and raised one hundred and 
eighty-eight dollars for the cats.  We met many 
wonderful people and informed them about the work of 
The Tenth Life.   We thank Wickline’s, the volunteers 

who manned the table, and everyone who purchased our 
merchandise.    
 
       The pictures with Santa were also very rewarding 
and a successful event for the cats.  The volunteers who 
played Santa and his helpers took pictures with people’s 
pets, including dogs, cats, snakes, chickens, and lizards. 
We thank Pets Supplies Plus in Kettering, Beavercreek, 
and Centerville for allowing us to take pictures on 
December 12th, 13th, 19th, and 20th.   In total, we made 
thirteen hundred and ninety-five dollars for the cats.  We 
are so grateful to the dedicated volunteers who gave their 
Saturdays and Sundays for this event. 
 
     On December 19th, we had the second bazaar, the 
Christmas pie pick-up, and the Christmas bake sale.  The 
sales for the bazaar were again very successful.  The pie 
sale sold sixty-eight pies at a profit of one hundred and 
sixty-seven dollars.  All the pies were sold.  The bake 
sale was the largest sale in profits and number of 
varieties of baked goods and candies.  As we told you, 
the wonderful lady who has baked so many varieties for 
years moved to Tennessee.  She agreed to again bake for 
this sale, if someone would meet her in Kentucky to get  
the baked goods.  We had several offers from volunteers 
to make this trip.  We truly appreciate the volunteer who 
drove to Kentucky and transported the goodies back to 
The Tenth Life.  Fortunately, the weather cooperated and 
the  transfer was made. She provided thirty-two varieties 
of cookies and candy. Many other bakers also came to 
our aid and donated another twenty-five varieties of cup 
cakes, pumpkin rolls, candies, cookies and  shortbread 
items.  In total we had fifty-seven varieties of delicious 
home-baked goodies for our customers.  We raised 
thirty-three hundred and thirty-five dollars on this date 
from the bake sale, the bazaar and donations.  Thank you 
to everyone who helped with this event and made it so 
profitable for the cats.  
 
 
Current Fund Raisers 
 
       Please continue saving your Speedy Rewards and 
transferring them to The Tenth Life.  You can transfer 
your points to The Tenth Life at the kiosk at any 
Speedway Station or online at Speedway’s website.  If 



you transfer your  points to the following card number – 
404440 098106, we can obtain one hundred dollar vanilla 
visa cards for purchases of expendables which would 
normally be paid for with monies  from  the general fund. 
It takes one hundred and eighteen thousand points for a 
one hundred dollar vanilla card.  If you transfer your 
points to The Tenth Life, the cats will greatly benefit 
from your generosity, and it will not cost you any of your 
own funds.   Thanks for helping. 
 
     If you shop  on Amazon, please remember to register 
and purchase through Amazon Smile. When you are 
going to make a  purchase on Amazon, please go to 
Amazon Smile and register as a supporter of The Tenth 
Life.  After you have registered, do your shopping, and 
Amazon will send The Tenth Life a donation of half of a  
percent for the purchase.  This is another easy way to 
support The Tenth Life without any expenditure of your 
own funds except for the item you are buying.  Please 
remember this option when shopping on Amazon. 
 
     The cat furniture built by a volunteer is available for 
your shopping pleasure. We have a book at The Tenth 
Life showing the different designs available.  The trees 
that he makes have a large base for stability and are 
constructed of PVC or sturdy wood covered with carpet, 
and the posts can be covered with carpet or sisal.  Prices 
vary by height and style.  You can choose the color of 
carpet that you prefer.  You and the cats will be thrilled.   
 
     We have a wonderful selection of short ($15.00) and 
long-sleeve ($20.00) t-shirts, polo shirts ($25.00) 
sweatshirts ($25.00), and tote bags ($25.00).  The short 
sleeve t-shirts are available in pale yellow, pale pink, 
jade, pistachio, spruce, sand, light sand, natural, purple, 
navy, bright red, cardinal, orange, forest green, 
stonewashed blue and green, light blue, Carolina blue, 
burgundy, deep teal, light steel, pebble, khaki, olive, and 
medium blue. We have the long sleeve t-shirts in bright 
red, natural, stonewashed blue and green, maroon, smoke 
gray, deep royal blue, ash, and purple. The polo shirts are 
available in steel gray, celadon blue, red, vine green, 
boysenberry pink, nugget gold, and dark green.  The 
sweatshirts come in navy, forest green, bright red, gold, 
light pink, brown, pine, Carolina blue, burgundy, and 
gray.  The t-shirts, polo shirts, and sweatshirts are 

available in S/M/L/XL/XXL&XXXL.  The totes are 
large and are gray with black trim and have many inside 
pockets.  
 
    Our selection of catnip toys is extensive.  We have 
crocheted catnip mice, birds, octopi, fish, and snakes 
($3.00),  small and large balls ($2.00), and catnip door 
hangers (a crocheted ball on the end of a crocheted 
hanger) ($5.00).  There are also catnip mats ($10.00) and 
bags of dried catnip ($3.00). 
 
      Crocheted beds ($10.00), Pet Hair Magnets ($15.00), 
and Furminators ($25.00) are available for your pet 
needs.  The Pet Hair Magnets are wonderful for 
removing pet hair, and the Furninators work wonders for 
grooming your pet and removing mats.  
 
       Our note cards would make excellent gifts for your 
cat-loving friends.  There are ten cards and envelopes for 
five dollars in a package.  Of course there is a cat on the 
face of the card and the inside is blank. 
 
     These items make excellent presents for your cat 
friends and their people.  All of these items are available 
at The Tenth Life or by mail with the additional amount 
shown below for postage.   We know that you will love 
any of these items.  
 
T-shirts (Long or Short Sleeve) $4.00
Polos, Sweatshirts, and Tote Bags $4.00
Catnip Toys, Note Cards $3.00
Pet Hair Magnets, Furminators,  $5.00
 

 
Future Fund Raisers 
 
     We have already discussed the annual plant sale, the 
Easter pie sale, and the Easter bake sale.  Please refer to 
the calendar of events on the first sheet for the pertinent 
dates for these events.   
 
     On April 1st we will kick-off our annual three-dollar 
campaign. We will request a three-dollar donation from 
everyone on our mailing list.  The 2015 campaign ended 
with a total of eighteen thousand two hundred dollars.  



      In June we plan to again attend the Yellow Springs 
Street Fair on June 11th  from 9:00am-5:00pm.  We will 
have our normal array of cat-related items for your 
buying pleasure.  See you there.  Our spot is number 222, 
which is across the street from Speedway on Route 68.  
We will all wish for great weather, nice temperatures and 
no rain.  
 
 
Reminders    
 
      We appreciate your saving ink cartridges, Fresh Step 
Paw Points, pennies, coupons, and aluminum for the cats.  
We redeem  the  ink  cartridges  for rewards  to  purchase 
office supplies, paper towels, Clorox wipes, etc.  This 
saves us funding from the general funds and allows them 
to be used for even more important purposes.   
 
     The Paw Points can be found on the bag or box of 
Fresh Step Litter. The code is ten characters, but is not 
the lot number. Simply cut off the top layer of the bag or 
box with the code and mail it to our post office box. 
Please be sure to cut off the entire code.   
 
     The pennies can be wrapped or not.  We are thrilled to 
get them either way.  From the Statistical Summary you 
can see how the pennies add up to make dollars.  Truly 
every penny counts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HOPE  YOUR  2016 IS  GREAT  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

     Sending coupons for  Fresh Step Litter, cat food, 
Yesterday’s News Litter, paper towels, toilet paper, 
wipes (Lysol or Clorox), and facial tissue save dollars 
when we shop for supplies.   
 
     The aluminum can be any type of aluminum from 
cans (pet  food  or  soft  drink)   to  siding  and  spouting.   
Canned vegetable cans are steel, not aluminum.  A 
magnet will not stick to aluminum, but will to other 
metals.     
 
     Any of these can be brought to The Tenth Life during 
our hours of operation.  Of course, the ink cartridges, 
Paw Points, and coupons can be sent to the post office 
box.  Please keep saving and helping the cats.   
      
 
Hours of Operation:                         Phone Number: 
 
4:00-7:00pm Monday-Thursday      (937) 376-5550 
3:00-6:00pm Friday   
10:30am-5:00pm on Saturday    Address 
12:30-5:00pm on Sunday         
            The Tenth Life 
Website:             P.O. Box 178 
            Alpha, Ohio   45301 
thetenthlife.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR YOU AND  YOUR PETS. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 





      The Tenth Life
Orders Must Be Received by March 12, 2016 2016 Spring Flower Sale (937) 376-5550
Payment Must Accompany Your Order                      Available May 3, 2016 After 4:00 PM
************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************
#Per Pk Price Variety Color Tot Pks Tot $ Pot Size Price Variety Color # Pots Tot $

3 $1.75 Ageratum Blue xx 4.5" $5.00 Geranium Hot Pink
3 $1.75 Alyssum Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Geranium Pink
3 $1.75 Alyssum Purple xx 4.5" $5.00 Geranium Purple
3 $1.75 Alyssum White xx 4.5" $5.00 Geranium Red
3 $1.75 Bronze Leaf Begonia Red xx 4.5" $5.00 Geranium Salmon
3 $1.75 Bronze Leaf Begonia Pink xx 4.5" $5.00 Geranium White
3 $1.75 Begonia Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Candy Cream
3 $1.75 Begonia Pink xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Lavender
3 $1.75 Begonia Red xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Dark Pink
3 $1.75 Begonia White xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Fuschia Cream
3 $1.75 Celosia Feather xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Pink Cream
3 $1.75 Coleus Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Purple
3 $1.75 Dahlia Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Red
3 $1.75 Dianthus Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp White
3 $1.75 Dianthus Purple xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Apricot Cream
3 $1.75 Dianthus Red xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Orange Star
3 $1.75 Dusty Miller Silver Dust xx 4.5" $5.00 Bacopa White
3 $1.75 Impatiens Lilac xx 4.5" $5.00 Bacopa Pink
3 $1.75 Impatiens Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Bacopa Blue
3 $1.75 Impatiens Orange xx 4.5" $5.00 Bidens Yellow
3 $1.75 Impatiens Pink xx 4.5" $5.00 Calibrochoa Dark Blue
3 $1.75 Impatiens Red xx 4.5" $5.00 Calibrochoa Hot Pink
3 $1.75 Impatiens Rose xx 4.5" $5.00 Calibrochoa Red
3 $1.75 Impatiens Salmon xx 4.5" $5.00 Calibrochoa White
3 $1.75 Impatiens Violet xx 4.5" $5.00 Calibrochoa Yellow
3 $1.75 Impatiens White xx 4.5" $5.00 Coleus Lime Green
3 $1.75 Lobelia Blue xx 4.5" $5.00 Coleus Hot Pink
3 $1.75 Marigold-Bonanza Dw-Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Coleus Red
3 $1.75 Marigold-Bonanza Dw-Orange xx 4.5" $5.00 Coleus Red/Gr/Yellow
3 $1.75 Marigold-Bonanza Dw-Yellow xx 4.5" $5.00 Coleus Green/Burgundy
3 $1.75 Marigold-Bonanza Dw-Red xx 4.5" $5.00 Begonia-Baby Wing Pink
3 $1.75 Marigold-Taishan Tall-Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Euphorbia White
3 $1.75 Marigold-Taishan Tall-Orange xx 4.5" $5.00 Dragon Wing Red
3 $1.75 Marigold-Taishan Tall-Yellow xx 4.5" $5.00 Echinacea Wild Berry
3 $1.75 Petunias Blue xx 4.5" $5.00 Lantana Gold
3 $1.75 Petunias Burgundy xx 4.5" $5.00 Lantana Pink/Yellow
3 $1.75 Petunias Lavender xx 4.5" $5.00 Lantana Red/Or/Yellow
3 $1.75 Petunias Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Mexican Heather Lavender
3 $1.75 Petunias Pink xx 4.5" $5.00 Rudbeckia Tiger Eye Gold
3 $1.75 Petunias Red xx 4.5" $5.00 Salvia Blue
3 $1.75 Petunias Red & White xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Petunia Blue/White
3 $1.75 Petunias White xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Petunia Blue
3 $1.75 Petunias Yellow xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Petunia Red/White
3 $1.75 Portulaca Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Petunia Pink
3 $1.75 Salvia Blue xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Petunia Purple
3 $1.75 Salvia Red xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Petunia Red
3 $1.75 Salvia Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Petunia White
3 $1.75 Snapdragons Dwarf Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Sweet Pot Vine Black
3 $1.75 Snapdragons Tall Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Sweet Pot Vine Lime Green
3 $1.75 Verbena Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Sweet Pot Vine Bronze
3 $1.75 Vinca Apricot xx 4.5" $5.00 Tuberous Begonia Orange
3 $1.75 Vinca Burgundy xx 4.5" $5.00 Tuberous Begonia Red
3 $1.75 Vinca Lilac xx $5.00 Tuberous Begonia Yellow
3 $1.75 Vinca Mixed xx
3 $1.75 Vinca Pink xx

3"
Accent Plants # Pots Tot $

3 $1.75 Vinca Red xx
3"

$3.00 Dracena (Spike) -                  
3 $1.75 Vinca Rose xx

3"
$3.00 Vinca Vine -                  

3 $1.75 Vinca White/Red xx $3.00 Sprengerii -                  
______ ______

Total This Column Total This Column

Page 1

4.5"



Pot Size Price Variety Color #Pots Tot $ Foliage Baskets Order Tot $
10" $25.00 Mixed Flowering Pots - xx 10" $23.00 Bridal Veil
12" $30.00 Mixed Flowering Pots - xx 10" $23.00 Swedish Ivy -
14" $35.00 Mixed Flowering Pots - xx 10" $23.00 Spider Plant -

xx 10" $23.00 Sprengerii -
Hanging Baskets Order Tot $ xx 10" $23.00 Wandering Jew -

10" $23.00 Blizzard Geranium Lavender xx
10" $23.00 Blizzard Geranium Red xx Vegetables
10" $23.00 Blizzard Geranium Pink xx Plts/Pack Price Variety Type Tot Pks Tot $
10" $23.00 Geranium Red/White xx 3 $1.75 Tomato Beef Steak
10" $23.00 Geranium Lavender xx 3 $1.75 Tomato Better Boy
10" $23.00 Geranium Pink xx 3 $1.75 Tomato Early Girl
10" $23.00 Geranium Red xx 3 $1.75 Tomato Lemon Boy

xx 3 $1.75 Tomato Roma
10" $23.00 Fuschia Pink/Purple xx 3 $1.75 Tomato Big Boy
10" $23.00 Fuschia Red/White xx 3 $1.75 Peppers Green Bell
10" $23.00 Lobelia Blue xx 3 $1.75 Peppers Hung Wax
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien Lavender xx 3 $1.75 Peppers Jalapeno
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien Hot Pink xx 3 $1.75 Peppers Red Bell
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien Peach/Red xx 3 $1.75 Peppers Sweet Banana
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien Purple xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Beef Steak
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien Red xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Better Boy
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien Red/Lavender xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Sweet 100
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien White xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Early Girl
10" $23.00 Boston Fern - xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Lemon Boy

xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Big Boy
10" $23.00 Petunia Basket Blue xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Roma
10" $23.00 Petunia Basket Lavender xx 3" Pot $1.50 Cucumber
10" $23.00 Petunia Basket Pink xx
10" $23.00 Petunia Basket Purple xx Herbs - Order Tot $
10" $23.00 Petunia Basket Red xx 3" Pot $4.50 Sweet Basil
10" $23.00 Petunia Basket Red/White xx 3" Pot $4.50 Chives -
10" $23.00 Petunia Basket Blue/White xx 3" Pot $4.50 Cilantro -
10" $23.00 Begonia Dragon Wing  xx 3" Pot $4.50 Dill -

xx 3" Pot $4.50 Oregano-Greek -
10" $23.00 Calibrachoa Blue xx 3" Pot $4.50 Parsley-Italian -
10" $23.00 Calibrachoa Hot Pink xx 3" Pot $4.50 Rosemary -
10" $23.00 Calibrachoa Red xx 3" Pot $4.50 Thyme-French -
10" $23.00 Calibrachoa Yellow xx 3" Pot $4.50 Sage - Autumn Cherry -
10" $23.00 Calibrachoa 3 Color xx 3" Pot $2.50 Catnip -

xx
xx Patio Pots Order Tot $
xx 10" Pot $15.00 Patio Tomatoes -

10" $23.00 Scaevola Lavender xx 10" Pot $25.00 Patio Pot Dragon Wing
10" $23.00 Scaevola Pink xx 10" Pot $25.00 Patio Pot Ger-Pink

xx 10" Pot $25.00 Patio Pot Ger-Purple
10" $23.00 Streptocarpella Lavender xx 10" Pot $25.00 Patio Pot Ger-Red

xx 10" Pot $25.00 Patio Pot Ger-Salmon
10" $23.00 Mixed Flowering Mixed xx 12" Pot $33.00 Patio Pot Ger-Pink

xx 12" Pot $33.00 Patio Pot Ger-Purple
12" $29.00 Mixed Flowering Mixed xx 12" Pot $33.00 Patio Pot Ger-Red

xx 12" Pot $33.00 Patio Pot Ger-Salmon
xx     14" Pot $40.00 Patio Pot Ger-Pink

____________ xx     14" Pot $40.00 Patio Pot Ger-Purple
Total This Column xx     14" Pot $40.00 Patio Pot Ger-Red

xx     14" Pot $40.00 Patio Pot Ger-Salmon ______________
Total This Column

______________
Total Order

Name_________________________________ Phone #_______________________________
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The Tenth Life Pie Sale
Type of Pie ($9.00 each)   ___________  Quantity                          $_____
Apple
Cherry
Peach
Dutch Apple
Pecan
Blueberry
Coconut Cream
Chocolate Cream

Name____________________
Telephone #_______________ Pies available at The Tenth Life on March 26, 2016

Total

Orders, with payment,  must be received  by March 12, 2016

Perennials

   Perennials 2016

     $7.00 each

Botanical Sun Botanical Sun

Common Name Name Variety Color Shade # Plants Total $ Common Name Name Variety Color Shade # Plants Total $

Yarrow Achillea Pineapple/Mango Pink Sun Garden Lily Lilium Stargazer Pink Sun

Anise Hyssop Agastache Tango Orange Sun Coral Bells Heuchura Lemon Chiffon Gold Both

Bellflower Campanula Rapido Blue Purple Sun Plaintain Lily Hosta Rainforest Lavender Shade

Tickseed Coreopsis Mercury Rising Red Sun Plaintain Lily Hosta Exspectations White Shade

Wand Flower Gaura Little Janie Pink Sun Lavender Lavendula Blue Cushion Blue Sun

Carnation Dianthus Coconut Surprise White Sun Sedum Sedum Autumn Fire Wine Sun

Fern Fern Brillance Autumn Green Both Tufted Hair Grass Deschampsa Northern Lights Sun

Coneflower Echinacea Ruby Star Magenta Sun Garden Phlox Phlox Flame Pink Pink Sun

Hardy Gernaium Geranium Karmina Pink Sun Black Eyed Daisy Rudbeckia Little Henry Yellow Sun

Daylily Hemerocallis Pardon Me Red Sun Shasta Daisy Leucanthemum Becky White Sun

Total This Column ________________ _________ _______

Total This Column

Name:_____________________________________

Phone Number:______________________________ _______

Total Order



T H E  T E N T H   L I F E
P.O. Box 178

Alpha, Ohio 45301

Non-Profit  
Organization
U.S. Postage

PAID
Dayton, OH
Permit #66

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED




